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Eighteenth Sunday
after Pentecost
Two Services

Sunday Morning
Worship Online

 

9:00 am Morning Prayer 
(from Enriching Our Worship) 

on Zoom

PC/Smartphone/tablet: https://bit.ly/StJBSundayMorning
Join by phone:  312-626-6799 or 929-205-6099, 
Meeting ID: 993 0976 0596, Password: 025189

(Immediately followed by a Zoom virtual coffee hour)

Note: a link to the Bulletin will be provided
on Saturday by email.

Mass on the Grass
and

Blessing of the
Animals

Outdoor Holy Eucharist
5:00 pm in the Church Yard

Please:
Bring your pet(s)

Wear a mask
Bring a chair

Bring your own bread
Bring a Prayer Book or printed Holy Eucharist Rite II service

And...if not feeling well -
please stay home and know that we love you

Sunday Lectionary Readings
Isaiah 5:1-7

Psalm 80:7-14
Philippians 3:4b-14
Matthew 21:33-46

Announcements

Morning Prayer: Sunday, Oct 4 at 9:00am on Zoom. Followed by

Zoom Coffee Hour.

"Mass on the Grass" and Blessing of the Animals: Sunday, Oct 4,

5:00 pm in the church yard (with health precautions, as always)

Building Committee Meeting (IF needed): Tuesday, Oct 6 at 4:30

pm on Zoom.

Lakes Regions Convocation: Tuesday, Oct 6, 6:30 pm on Zoom.

Our representatives are Pam Tyler, Ann Elkins and Fr. Dave.

Bible Study: Wednesday, Oct 7 at noon on Zoom.

Scripture: Matthew Matthew 22:1-14, Theme: All Are Invited.

Father Dave's Office Hours 

Tuesday, Oct 6 4:00 - 6:00 pm
Wednesday, Oct 7 10:00 am - 12:00 pm

On Zoom: https://bit.ly/StJBOfficeHours
or call Fr. Dave at 302.824.6272

Emergencies, please call Fr. Dave at 302.824.6272

Progress continues on our new building!

Plus...landscape cleanup at the churchyard!

To better showcase our new addition and preserve our historic church parishioner

Maureen Gillum and her adult son James volunteered and cleared overgrown

greenery (weeds!) from around the chancel end of the church on Monday.  Thank

you Maureen and James!!

From Father Dave

In this world of online, email and
video connections, Fr. Dave is
busy! If you have not yet seen
his messages...
 

Visit our website's "Church Online" page: 
https://www.stjohntb.org/church-online 
for pastoral letters, videos and prayers.

DO YOU KNOW...

The architectural style and heritage of our church building?
Our church, built in 1886-7, is typical of one of the most popular styles

of the era in which it was built: Gothic Revival. Within that genre it is

considered Carpenter Gothic, a North American adaptation of the

pointed arches, steep gables and towers of classical Gothic

architecture (like the cathedrals of Europe) to local materials (wood)

and skills (carpentry). Carpenter Gothic style was prominently used

throughout the U.S. in  rural churches and houses in the 1870s through

about 1900 and has remained popular, including in new construction

today.  

You can lock the doors
but you can't close the church!

Please remember that our church is still operating. Now, more than
ever, we need your gifts. Checks can be mailed to St. John the
Baptist Episcopal Church, PO Box 249, Sanbornville, NH 03872. 

Savannah Burke, Oct 3
Shamus Keating, Oct 3
Philip Randall, Oct 8
Jack Sullivan, Oct 10
Linda Loucony, Oct 12
Tina Torsey, Oct 13
Louise Billy, Oct 17,
Becky Keating, Oct 19
David Moberg, Oct 20
Carole Connors, Oct 23
Jack Cunliffe, Oct 24
Joanne Bond, Oct 26
Anne Grande, Oct 28
Jim Keating, Oct 28
Melissa Cunliffe, Oct 28
Carol Branca, Oct 30

DonnaMarie Currier &
Kate Leslie, 10/4

Pat & Robert Chumack, 10/4

Bill Drown, 10/22
 

Prayer List: Elijah, Jack, Claire, Joanne L., Tim, Sean, Jenifer and family, Paul,
Joanna, Nathan, Fran, Maria, Dan, the Walker family, Joe and Carol, Sue A. &
Jim, Anne, Barry, Marge, Harry, Thomas, Sebrina and Tyler, Diane, Pat F., Hazel,
John, Tess, Jeffrey, Mickey, Michele, Peggy Sue, Martha, Deidre, Marshall and
Victoria, Caroline, Julie, Harrison, Paula, Olara, John, Glenda, Tyler, Roberto and
family, Meg, Joanne, Martin and family, Tony S., Pamela, Earl, Michael, Galen,
Dennis, Evan, Sharon, Ed, Amos and Jan, Tuffy and Diana, Steve, Martha C.,
Dick, Jerry, Cheryl and her family, Dave T., Brian, Hap, Ken, Tara, Sydney,
Murphy, Kathy, Alex, Autumn, the family and friends of Mike, Oftin, Robert,
Mary’s friends who had to evacuate in Oregon, Kirt and his family, the Froehling
family, Susan, Richard and Lisa, Michael.. 
Military Prayer List: Jeremy, Colton, Kevin, David, Maxwell, Martin, Tyler, Alex.
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